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Nov 5, - Venlafaxine (Effexor) is a prescription drug used to treat major depression, anxiety, social phobia, and panic
disorder. Learn about the potential side effects of Effexor (venlafaxine). Includes common and rare side effects Effexor
Side Effects. Generic Name: venlafaxine. Overview; Side Along with its needed effects, venlafaxine (the active
ingredient contained in Effexor) may cause some unwanted effects. Although not all of these side. Aug 10, Venlafaxine is used to treat major depressive disorder, anxiety, and panic disorder. Learn about side effects, interactions
and indications. Clarifies the medication venlafaxine (Effexor XR [Effexor has been discontinued in the US) a drug
prescribed for the treatment of depression, depression with associated symptoms of anxiety, generalized anxiety
disorder, social anxiety disorder, and panic disorder. Article includes descriptions, uses, drug interactions. Neuroleptic
Malignant Syndrome; Pancreatitis; Pneumonia With High Amount Of Eosinophil White Blood Cells; Prolonged QT
Interval On EKG; Rhabdomyolysis; Secondary Angle-Closure Glaucoma; Seizures; Serotonin Syndrome - Adverse
Drug Interaction; Sinus Irritation And Congestion; Stevens-Johnson Syndrome. Effexor Tablet. GENERIC NAME(S):
Venlafaxine. OTHER NAME(S): Effexor Tablet. Read Reviews ()Get Prices. Show More. Uses; Side Effects;
Precautions; Interactions; Overdose; Images. Uses. Effexor (venlafaxine) is good for treating depression and anxiety, but
it can cause more withdrawal symptoms if you stop suddenly compared to other antidepressants. Effexor (venlafaxine)
can cause side effects such as decreased libido and increased blood pressure. Aug 14, - Effexor (venlafaxine) is a
prescription antidepressant medication indicated for the treatment of generalized anxiety disorder, depression, social
anxiety disorder and panic disorder. This medication is a type of serotonin and norepinephrine reuptake inhibitor (SNRI)
and works by increasing the amount of. Jul 12, - In , while traveling, I ran out of Effexor XR 75 mg. I received a generic
refill by Teva at a Walgreens. Within 2 days I went into what I think was Effexor withdrawal many side effects,
including fuzzy vision. I switched back to Effexor XR in another city, which worked, but it took weeks before I was
back to. Symptoms may begin to improve within 2 weeks of starting venlafaxine, but it may take several weeks before
the full beneficial effects of this medication are felt. Your doctor may have suggested this medication for conditions
other than those listed in these drug information articles. As well, some forms of this medication may.
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